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MEMORANDUM 
TO:​ Weber District Board of Education and  

Superintendent Gina Butters 
 

FROM:     Rob Lake  
 

DATE:​ August 21, 2025 
 

SUBJECT:​  2026-2027 School Calendar  
 
 
 

The WSD Calendar Committee met recently to consider several possible calendar options for 
the 2026-2027 school year.  School Administration, district administration, parents, PTSA, 
WEA, classified employees and teachers were included and allowed to give input at that 
meeting. 
 
 
Additionally, 2 final calendar choices were sent to the schools and employee groups to allow 
them to obtain input on the local level. We had over 1,100 votes reported back to us and 
58% of employees voted for calendar option #2. 
 
 
Based on that input, the committee would like to recommend to the Board the 2026-2027 
calendar Option #2 for consideration and approval on a first reading. 
 
 
 
 
Professionally, 
 
Rob Lake 
Asst. Dir. of Secondary Education 


